
 

 

 

Date: December 26, 2019 

 

To:  Chief, JFRMU 

 

From:  Program Manager 

 DLH Danya 

 

Re: Deep Dive Compliance Inspection of the Karnes County Residential Center 

   

From December 5, 2019 to December 6, 2019, we conducted a deep dive inspection at the Karnes County 

Residential Center (KCRC). This review included subject matter experts (SMEs) encompassing education 

and child development. Each subject matter expert submitted an independent report in a template 

provided by DLH Danya. These reports are attached.  

 

JFRMU, was present during this deep dive inspection. Recommendations are noted within 

the respective SME reports attached.  

  

Inspection Topic Finding Issue(s) 

Education  Recommendation None 

Child Development Recommendation None 

 




